
PINE VALLEY- VALLEYWOOD COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION, INC. 

2024 Scholarship Application 

To be considered for the PVVWCA Scholarship, the applicant must: 

• Be a resident of the PVVW community. 

• Be a graduating high school senior in the Class of 2024 who will be continuing their 
education with a higher institution for the 2024-2025 school year. 

• Submit completed application and written responses to PVVWCA, either by email or by 
USPS.  Hand delivered applications will not be considered. Applications must be received 
by June 1, 2024 or postmarked by June 1, 2024. 

Name: Phone: 

Address: e-mail: 

How long have you lived in the community?  

Current high school 

Name of school(s) to which you have applied and indicate any to which you have been 

accepted. 

•   

•   

•   

 

Respond to the following: 

• Share with us a significant memory of your life in the PVVW community. 

• Why do you want to further your education? 

• What extra-curricular activities are you involved in? 

Please sign and date both completed application and correspondence. 

By USPS:  PVVWCA, Scholarship Committee, P.O. Box 434, Timonium, MD 21094 

By email:  scholarship@pvvwca.org 

We will acknowledge receipt of your application by email and contact you by email or telephone 
if we have any questions. 

 

Signature        Date    

By signing you are agreeing that you have answered all questions by yourself without any substantial help from anyone else. The PVVWCA 
Scholarship Committee and Board of Governors reserves the right to suspend the award for the current year in the event responses to the 
evaluation criteria do not meet acceptable standards. 


